
 

 

 Friday 12th May 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

A message from the Headteacher 

Well done to Year 6 for completing all their SAT examinations this week. You can look forward to your residential next week and feel like 

you’ve earned it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Saturday 13th May – Year 4 First Holy Communion in Church at 10am 

Sunday 14th May – The May Procession led by Year 4 in Church at 12pm 

Wednesday 17th – Friday 19th May – Year 6 residential trip to PGL – Boreatton Park 
 

 

 

 

 

Please ‘like’ our FOSJ Facebook page – The more shares, comments and likes we get the better our communication becomes – thanks. 

 

FOSJ Bonus Ball: £25.00 Prize – Wednesday 10th May 2017 – Bonus Ball number 25 – lucky winner Mrs. Smith. 

 

This weeks’ Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table 

A very big well done to the following children who have being making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves and have earned 

the most team points for their classes this week. As an added bonus ‘Top Table’ winners will earn an extra ten points for their team!! 

Reception – Eden Martin   Year One –  Charlie McDermott 

Year Two – Rhianna Bowen   Year Three – Liam Dungey 

Year Four – Alex Robinson   Year Five – Rhona Gallagher     

Year Six – Cai O’Brien 
 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Sporting Fixtures for week beginning 2nd May  

Monday – Rugby 

Wednesday – Multi – skills for Reception class 

Wednesday – Girls’ Football Years 4, 5 & 6 

Thursday – Netball for Years 5 & 6 

Quote of the week 
 

 

 

A Year 4 boy has had a brilliant day today. He shared with me that he got 32/32 for his spellings test, was chosen in assembly for the fill 

my bucket award and was chosen for top table. I am so pleased with this young man and together we shared how we were looking forward 

to his First Holy Communion tomorrow. He is a busy boy! 

 

Enjoy your family time this weekend. 

 

 

God Bless 

Miss M Daley 

 

Rugby players first round match for the John Woods Trophy cup should have been this Wednesday 10th May against Lowton St 

Mary’s, but they cancelled and so this means that they concede the match and St Joseph’s win and automatically take part in the 

semi finals next Friday 19th May. Details of who and where will be given out at Monday’s training session.  .  

 

A polite request: Please can I ask that the girls do not wear large bows in their hair for school as it is not inline with our uniform 

policy. Plus I think they are better suited to special occasions 

 

 

There will be no netball next week or the week after. It starts again after half term.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


